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Date: June 14, 2024 

To: Lisbon Water Consumer  

From: Chris Peterson 

 

Dear Water Customer:  

 

DISCONTINUE BOIL WATER ORDER 

 

The recent order directing that drinking water be boiled on Thursday 06/13/24 is now discontinued. 

 

You may now use water from the public water system without further treatment. 

 

 

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to: Lisbon Water Department at 330-424-3521 Ext 

1850 or 1851 should you have any questions or visit our website for updates: www.lisbonvillage.org. 


